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Windermere’s Fans 

Help Breeze Through Summer 
 
Rancho Mirage, CA (July 23, 2011) Windermere agents throughout the Western 
United States each year participate in a Windermere Community Service Day, an event 
where each office selects and supports a local project benefiting the community in 
which they live, work and play.   
 
This year, Windermere Coachella Valley’s offices have designated Tuesday, July 26, as 
‘Windermere’s Summer Cool Down.’   This very special Community Service Day event 
will provide new (in original packaging) electric fans…lots and lots of them, table-top, 
oscillating, floor stand, window and box fans…you name it, we’re bringing it. These fans 
will help our in-need neighbors stay cool and comfortable during this very warm time of 
year.   
 
Windermere is teaming with the Nightingale Society, a volunteer auxiliary of the Visiting 
Nurse Association of the Inland Counties (VNAIC), for this very special event, in which 
fans will be made available to home health and hospice patients in need, each of whom 
is sure to appreciate ‘something cool.’   
 
If you’d like to support this great community project, you can drop off new electric fans 
of all sizes and styles to any of the Windermere offices in the Coachella Valley any time 
until July 25th.  Receipts are available in each office for tax purposes.  For office 
locations, visit www.WindermereSoCal.com. 
 

 


